
Toronto Wings / Chapter T 

Monthly Meeting  

Thurs. Nov 18, 2010  

7:30 – 9:00 PM  

 
Hosts:  Stephen & Tammy Daiter 

 
Members Present: 

 
Bob & Nedda, Kevin & Pat, Sam, Paul C., Stephen &Tammy, Roy & Catherine, Jim L, Tom & Joan, 
Ron & Catherine, Linda & Rose, Alan & Robin, Lorne, William, Warren J 

      Guest member:  Marvin Haggith, New Market Chapter, Assistant Regional Director. 
 
Meeting Opening:   
 
Nedda thanked Steve and Tammy for hosting the meeting and providing appetizer, dinner and ice cream dessert.   
 
Treasurer’s Report:   
 
Cash on hand:  $700 + 24 Toonies collected at this meeting. 
 
General Discussions: 
 
Nedda announced that she has Gold Rush Lottery Tickets for sale. A number of sheets of tickets were purchased 
by 8 chapter T members. 
 
Nedda reported that most Region J chapters are doing well financially & socially.  She recapped events of last 
summer: 
 Peterborough & Pickering chapters are increasing their membership. 
 Nedda requested Paul C. to discuss plans for attending the 2011 GOLDRUSH XXI GWTA conference. 
 
 Bob & Kevin clarified some GWTA liability insurance requirements during GW TA events. 
 
 
Marvin related that GWTA membership has declined from 1000 members to about 200.  Therefore, a higher 
membership fee was discussed and rejected by Region J directors.  Therefore, Region J would pay for insurance 
on a per event basis 
 
Marvin emphasized that the social element is the payoff of belonging to the GWTA. 
 
Kevin informed us that he obtained 21 passes for GWTA volunteers for being present at the GWTA booth and the 
Dec. Motorcycle show. Honda will direct any of their visitors interested in a riding club to the GWTA booth. 
Nedda requested that all GWTA booth volunteers wear the chapter T-shirts. 
 



Nedda discussed the Chapter T holiday party to be held on Dec. at their home.  Attendees should put their name 
on the pot-luck signup sheet.  Party will start at 5:30 PM. 
 
Kevin stated that he had a number of ½ price passes for the Jan. Motorcycle show. 
 
Nedda stated there will a Friendship Rally on June 26-28 in 2011 at Marmora (S/E of Peterborough).  This rally 
will be a camping-based rally at the KOA site. 
Kevin arranged to get an event tent for 150 people. He stated that a light parade is planned at the Friendship Rally. 
He called for volunteers for the planning committees for the Rally. 
 
Linda & Rose stated they are working on improving the Chapter T website with membership information.  They 
have also been working on a Chapter event Calendar. 
 
William brought and distributed bottles of “STAYFRESH” FOR flowers, Christmas trees, from his employer, 
Sheridan Nurseries. 
 
There will be a raffle for riding jackets and a 50/50 draw during the holiday party. 
 
 
Linda announced she is planning to organize a trip for the GWTA women to go south for 1 week during the 1st 
week of March or the last week of February 2011. 
 
Kevin and Nedda announced that 21 members are going to the 2011 GOLDRUSH rally. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:30 PM.   
 
Dessert treats and tea/coffee were served after the meeting. 
 
Upcoming Rides: 
 
On hiatus for the winter. 
 
 Upcoming events: 
 
 
Future Meetings: 
 
Jan. 27, 2011 
 
 

END  OF  MINUTES 


